Church History

Chapter K: Let Your Voice Be Heard:
Synod on Cyberbullying

Imagine that Pope Francis has asked you to be a member of a synod that will address
the problem of cyberbullying among young people today. At the first meeting, all
members are asked to share (a) what they know about cyberbullying, (b) why they
think it is a problem, and (c) what solutions they think will help solve this urgent
problem. When it is your turn to speak, what will you say? Write your speech on the
lines below. Identify each section of your speech using the letters noted above. If you
need more space, use the back of this paper.
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